
To Whom it may concern,

I'd like to express my concern about building on top of the current Firs Farm Wetlands. 
This is a space now being used by many people seeking refuge from busy spaces in and 
around the area. Using it for exercise, space and to rest. It's also great for the 
environment to have such a space and it would be devastating to have it changed into 
something like a crematorium. Please re-consider your options for this space.
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